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Heather Bailey's article, “5,4,3,2,1...Happy New Year! A Look Ahead to 2016 and
Employment Law,” was featured in NAMA's InTouch and highlights some of the
labor and employment laws that employers can anticipate in 2016. These laws
include: paid sick leave, gender equal pay and the Department of Labor’s white
collar exemption salary increase. Heather discusses each of these laws and what
employers will need to do to comply with them.
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